
 

Regeneration & Environment 

Riverside House  |  Main Street  |  Rotherham  |  S60 1AE 
Tel: 01709 822814 
E:mail: transpoirtation@rotherham.gov.uk  
 
My Reference                  Your Reference                 Please ask for: 
IS/122/21637/HT/4                      Marc Hill 

 
 
The Occupier         DATE HERE 
 
 
 
       
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Proposed implementation of Waiting Restrictions – Munsbrough Rise and St. Mary’s 
View, Greasbrough, Rotherham 
 
I write to inform you that the Council as Highway Authority proposes to promote ‘No 
Waiting At Any Time’ restrictions (double yellow lines), on Munsbrough Rise and St. 
Mary’s View to address inappropriate parking in the area. Additionally, a No Waiting 
restriction (single yellow line) operating Monday to Friday between the hours of 7.30pm 
and 5.00pm is also proposed on Munsbrough Rise between St. Mary’s View and the 
existing Zebra crossing zig-zag markings, opposite the Wagon Road junction. 
 
The scheme has been developed following a suggestion made by your local Councillors to 
the Councils Local Neighbourhood Road Safety Scheme Fund which has been set up in 
Rotherham to address community concerns. In this case the road, particularly at school 
times, are frequently subject to indiscriminate parking which when coupled with the 
sweeping bend has resulted in several damage only collisions and potential obstruction to 
emergency vehicles. Parking displaced from Munsbrough Rise because of this proposal is 
likely to migrate to St. Mary’s View, therefore, to keep the junction clear and assist in 
visibility for emerging traffic waiting restrictions are also included here. 
 
The proposed waiting restrictions are shown on the attached Drawing Number No: 
122/21637/HT/6 
  
The Traffic Regulation Order for these restrictions will be advertised by Notice in the local 
press and on site. Objections to the proposed Order and other representations relating to it 
can be sent to the undersigned (quoting reference NF/TBC) at the address shown below 
and must be received by the undersigned no later than the DATE HERE.  All objections 
and other representations must be made in writing and all objections must specify the 
grounds on which they are made. 
 
Head of Legal Services, B. Nahal 
Riverside House 
Main Street 
Rotherham  
S60 1AE 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
Should no objections be received in respect of this scheme we are looking at undertaking 
works on site later this year, where we will endeavour to keep you up to date with any road 
closures or diversions required. In the meantime, if you have any queries regarding this 
scheme, please do not hesitate to contact us by one of the methods available at the top of 
this letter or by email at Transportation@rotherham.gov.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Marc Hill. 
Senior Engagement & Communications Officer.  
Transportation Infrastructure Service, 
Planning, Regeneration & Transport, 
Environment & Regeneration. 
 

mailto:Transportation@rotherham.gov.uk

